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Dear Director, 
 
Stop all animal cruelty! Greyhounds deserve the right to live the rest of their lives safely. I can't 
believe how we, as a humane society are constantly reminded of live exports, puppy farms & 
unbelievable horrendous cruelty. What is wrong with our Government that they are so gutless as 
to pander to these heartless scum. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryl Rogers 
 


